
Individual Study
After all, the most appropriate way to commemorate the Dante 

Centenary is to study Dante’s works and the language in which he 
wrote.

“An Outline of Dante Study” will prove to be of value as indi­
cating the ground to be covered. Another outline has been issued as 
a reading course by the Home Education Division of the Bureau of 
Education, Department of the Interior, Washington. Those who wish 
to go into the subject more deeply may consult Professor Wilkins’ 
“One Hundred Dante Books.”

Of the English translations of the “Divina Commedia,” the Na­
tional Dante Committee especially recommends that by Professor 
Charles Eliot Norton, a centenary edition of which, in one volume, is 
being issued by Houghton Mifflin Company at the request of the 
National Dante Committee.

Inquiries may be addressed to 
Irwin Smith, Executive Secre­
tary, National Dante Committee, 
23 West 43rd Street, N. Y. City.


